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Dale Bickel

From: Dale Bickel
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 1:58 PM
To: DEADLETTER@TOOLSHEDPDX.ORG; TODD@COMMONFREQUENCY.ORG
Cc: Gary Loehrs
Subject: KXYQ-LP  BSTA-20180419ADH DISMISSED 4/20

The STA request for KXYQ-LP will not be granted, and it IS DISMISSED.  No STA operation is authorized.   
 
Instead,  a construction permit application, electronically filed on FCC From 318, must be submitted for the proposed 
new site or for any parameters not presently specified in license BLL-20180226AAL.   No operation with such facilities 
may commence until the construction permit is granted. 
 
When you file an acceptable construction permit application, we will process it expeditiously.   Please notify Gary Loehrs 
of our staff at the time the application is filed, at gary.loehrs@fcc.gov. 
 
If KXYQ-LP must go silent, please also submit a silent station notification to the FCC. 
 
 
Dale Bickel    dale.bickel@fcc.gov 
Senior Electronics Engineer 
Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC 


